Kia ora koutou, A very brief newsletter tonight.



Students Vaccination Register

Please remember to send your child's vaccination register information back to school.

There are sealed collecting boxes at the entrance and also the main office for them to put their completed forms into.

If we are not advised otherwise we have to record your child as unvaccinated.

Enrolments for 2022: #2 Last Zoom Hui for Whānau

Our last zoom hui for whānau who want to learn more about our school is tonight.

Use this Link to Join the Zoom	Date and Time	Theme	JCHS Guests
https://tinyurl.com/fbt52dd9	Tuesday 23 rd 7:30pm	Joining JCHS from another secondary school	Maria Coyne, DP, and Seelan Ramiah, Assistant Principal

NCEA Exams are Underway

Thank you to all of our students, and the builders and tradespeople working in nearby buildings who are all being quiet around the Hall area, so our student involved in exams are able to focus on their work.





Covid "Traffic Light" System

We are moving to the new Covid management system next week.

Whilst we are waiting to learn what the specific rules for schools will be, we are assuming two things:

- Auckland (schools) will be in Red
- Which will be a lot like what we are doing now

We will share what Red actually means for our school when we learn about this.

Yesterday's announcements by the PM included the re-opening of some Auckland hair salons and barbers. Probably like many others, I can now look forward to losing some of the 'mop on top' and looking less like an old English sheep dog!

Ngā mihi,

Grant Grant McMillan, Tumuaki•Principal

